
From: David Wilson 
Sent: 17 November 2023 16:20 
To: Planning 
Cc: Mary Wilson 
Subject: 30 Edit Street - 2023/4233/T and 2023/2822/T 
 
We are writing to support of the two above applications. 
 
We understand the consultation period has ended, but we were not notified of 
these applications and discovered they had been made only today. 
 
We own the lower ground floor flat, 37A Princess Road, which is directly 
opposite the site address for this application. Between the two properties, 
there is a short back garden space, 
 
This narrow space between the houses on Edit Street and Princess Road  is far 
too narrow for the type of tree - Mimosa and Acer - which have been planted 
there, and as a result very little light reaches our flat, even after regular trims 
of overspreading branches from these two trees which we have had to get a 
tree surgeon to make. 
 
We very much support removal of these trees, which would significantly 
improve the amenity of our flat, and are sure they can be replaced by new 
trees of suitable growth and mature size, or other suitable alternate planting. 
 
David and Mary Wilson 
 


